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Fresno County Public Library Extends All Branch Closure  
Until May 4th Due to COVID-19  

With President Trump’s recent announcement that the Stay at Home order is being 
extended until the end of April, the Fresno County Public Library (FCPL) is extending 
the closure of all branches.  The closure that has been in place will continue until 
Monday, May 4, 2020.  The closure date may change depending on the development of 
the COVID-19 epidemic. 
 
Currently, all in-person programs have been cancelled until further notice.  However, the 
library is still extending all online and remote services.  The online services include 
remote access to the Library’s collection of educational and entertaining materials 
including eBooks, audiobooks, online magazines and newspapers, music streaming, 
movies and video streaming and more.  Remote services include answering reference 
questions, resolving account issues, and issuing new library cards over the phone.  
 
The following branches are available to answer phones from 9 am to 12 pm and 1pm to 
5 pm, Monday through Friday only. 
 

Betty Rodriguez Regional Library:  (559) 600-9245 
Clovis Regional Library:  (559) 600-9531 
Fig Garden Regional Library:  (559) 600-4071 
Sunnyside Regional Library:  (559) 600-6594 
Woodward Park Regional Library:  (559) 600-3135 
Para servicios en Español: (559) 301-6097 
 

The Central Library can be reached at (559) 600-READ (7323) from 10 am to 12 pm 
and 1pm to 5pm, Monday through Friday.  Questions can also be submitted on our 
website at: www.fresnolibrary.org/ask . 
 

http://www.fresnolibrary.org/ask


The Library’s website and social media accounts will continue to post updates and 
information regarding the closure and all other library services. 
 
For more information, please visit www.fresnolibrary.org or contact Rocky Vang at (559) 
970-1135 or rocky.vang@fresnolibrary.org.  
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